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• Chair Cook commented that all the standards will be revisited as time permits; that some 
alterations may be the reason a new member may buy a specific manor and
that those alterations should not necessarily always be required to be removed; dryer 
ventilation duct cleaning and inspection schedule; breaker panel inspection schedule.

• Director Lewis commented that clarification is needed on policies related to
potentially removable alterations as there is confusion between departments and
that real estate agents are also confused about the policies.

• Advisor Butler commented that a buyer should be able to work with the seller to
keep the alterations they wish to keep.

14. Date of Next Meeting - Monday, October 24, 2022 at 9:30 a.m.

15. Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 10:41 a.m. 

Jim Cook, Chair 
Robbi Doncost, Staff Officer 
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